

## TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

July 18, 2024

Skurka Construction David Skurka, President 301 East Greenwich Ave West Warwick, RI 02893

Re: Bid# 1050 - Portside Drive Drainage and Shoreline Improvements

Dear Mr. Skurka,

We are pleased to inform you that your company, Skurka Construction, has been awarded Bid# 1050 - Portside Drive Drainage and Shoreline Improvements, with the cost not to exceed \$62,870.00.

Very truly y

Steven Contente **Town Administrator** 

Carl Carulli, Treasurer The Honorable Town Council Diane Williamson, Director of Community Development Ed Tanner, Principal Planner/Zoning Officer